
Pavement Parking 
 
“This Council notes that inconsiderate pavement parking affects everyone in Belfast, but 
disproportionately children, people with visual impairments, mobility aid users, neurodiverse 
people and people with prams or pushchairs; and therefore it is essential that the Council 
plays its full role in reinforcing the message that pavements are for people and it is never 
acceptable to park in a manner which forces people off a footway and into the road. This 
Council acknowledges the challenges in solving this issue but resolves to work towards 
stopping vehicles from blocking pavements through inconsiderate or dangerous parking, 
including by undertaking a public information campaign about the negative impacts of 
pavement parking in its forthcoming communications.” 
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